November 20, 2014

Marty Stockion

Southeast Liaison

Planning & Sustainability Commission
1900 SW Ave Suite 7100

Portland, OR 97201-5380

Dear Marty Stockton,

Sheryl and Susan Anderson
Homeowners

2516 SE 27th Ave

Portiand, OR 97202

503-857-7996 (c) Sheryl
5§03-975-0041 (¢) Susan

bean@sanfordanderson.com
www.sanfordanderson.com

We are writing in support of modifying the Portland Comprehensive Plan to designaie the property at
2630 SE Division street as an urban center: This property is a corner lot and since all of the other
properties to the west of this one on Division street are designated as an urban center in the draft plan, il

only makes sense that this one should also receive the same designation.

We are of the opinion that all of the properties on the south side of Division street from SE 26th Ave
trough SE 28th Ave shiould be designated as urban centers to promote a more consistent and visually
appealing wrban design that increases housing and business opportunities along with promoting street

level activity. This is also consistent with the multi-unit apartment complexes and businesses located on

the north side of SE Division from SE 26th Ave to SE 28th Place.

Sincerely yowrs,

gl Srrlorrn—

Sheryl and Susan Anderson




